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I would like the following added to public comment for today’s meeting: January 25th.

    To the BOS of Nevada County, my name is Sarah Lindblom and I’m out of District 1. 
After reviewing the agenda for today’s meeting there are 2 items that are alarming.  
    First, our increase on the Public Health budget is insanity.  The implementation for further
vaccinations is unnecessary.  If the people want an influenza vaccine, they will get one.  If the
people want a Covid vaccine, they will get one or have already had one.  Any increase at this
point in vaccination status amongst our local community you can chalk up to coercion: another
mode of governing you should not be proud of.  
    Second, the agenda item #30 raises many questions.  My hopes is that our local government
is concerned about true safety and well being of our people during a state of emergency
(which should only be the recovery and restoration of the recent storm).  Implementing, or
efforts to implement, law enforcement of Covid related mandates (which are not laws) is
unconstitutional.  First of all, I have a strong suspicion that many deputies will not enforce
such madness because it violates their oath.  Second of all, you were all voted into your
positions to represent all the people.  Not just the ones that are able to live in fear, but also the
brave.  When I first moved here I fell in love with the diverse community we have- the beliefs,
politics, and ways of living.  Your board is governing in a way that has adopted only one side. 
It is not bipartisan, and it certainly is not based on freedom- which is a primary benefit of
living in America.  I urge you to strongly consider other areas in our community that need
both funding and law enforcement, because I believe what you are magnifying is insignificant
and a violation of our rights. 

Thank you.


